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Letter or Email Response: 
I am writing to you to protest about the proposals to put such a large amount of housing in the Loughton area, 
especially on our lovely fields. I currently live in …Redacted… and just within a stone's throw away you are proposing to 
build another 500 properties which is utterly ridiculous in an extremely busy road. I find it busy enough on my morning 
commute, but that is something you don't care about if more housing is built. The lovely view across to London will be 
gone if you build on the large area opposite the college in Lucton’s field. An area which is used by so many local people. 
Why should our lovely green spaces be taken up with more and more housing? Surely there are plenty of industrial sites 
that could be used instead of our green spaces. It is our children and future generations that will miss out. Why can't 
Epping council look after our green area instead of squeezing more and more properties into our already crowded town 
There is the lovely green space at Jessel Drive which needs to stay as it is. How can you even think of building there? 
We already have that ridiculously high monstrosity (a word a few people have used) at the Winston Churchill pub site 
as well. How that was ever allowed planning permission and how is it in keeping with the Broadway I have no idea! I 
sincerely hope you take into account the very strong feelings of residents and what we want for our town. Looking at 
our beautiful greenery gives us all a warm feeling inside and every human being benefits from, not houses and ugly 
blocks of flats.    
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